
 

Press release  

 

International airlines support Germania passengers 

 

 BARIG members help with “rescue fares”  

 

Frankfurt, 7th of February 2019. Passengers affected by the insolvency of the German airline 

Germania are now receiving assistance from several international airlines that also 

approach respective Germania destinations. After multiple German airlines had already 

offered their support shortly after the announcement of the insolvency proceedings, 

several airlines from other countries have meanwhile also warranted to help all affected 

passengers to the best of their ability. This was communicated by the Board of Airline 

Representatives in Germany (BARIG).   

 

„We regret the current situation of Germania,” Michael Hoppe, Secretary General of 

BARIG, states. “At the same time, we appreciate the solidarity shown within our industry. 

Besides German airlines, further airlines especially from countries registering many 

Germania passengers have warranted fast and uncomplicated support. ‘Rescue fares’ for 

remaining aircraft spaces are being offered to affected customers. 

 

Among the airlines that have assured their assistance are the airlines of the LH Group 

(Lufthansa, Eurowings, Austrian Airlines, Swiss), Condor, Tuifly as well as Easyjet, 

SunExpress and SunExpress Germany. 

 

 
BARIG (Board of Airline Representatives in Germany e. V.) represents the interests of more than 120 

national and international airlines in scheduled, charter, low cost and air cargo business. Since the foundation in 

1951 the airline association works for the improvement of frame conditions in the aviation industry in Germany 

and is the key industry contact for politics, authorities, industry and media. Worldwide the BARIG member 

airlines transport around 1.8 billion passengers and more than 25 million tons of air cargo to over 1,500 

destinations. Every year approximately 225 million passengers are travelling to and from Germany with BARIG 

airlines to more than 280 international destinations. The BARIG airlines have over 105,000 employees in 

Germany. The overall aviation industry secures 823,000 workplaces and therefore is a major factor of the 

German economy. www.BARIG.aero, https://de.linkedin.com/company/barig  

 
 
BARIG / Board of Airline Representatives in Germany e.V.  
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